
January 23, 2024 
12:30 PM - 2:00 PM OR
January 25, 2024 
9:00 AM - 10:30 AM

The newly released FAFSA, 2024-2025 college financial aid application, includes critical
changes under the FAFSA Simplification Act that impact youth experiencing homelessness
and youth in foster care. Join this virtual training opportunity to learn more about these
changes and how to support students eligible for Independent Student Status on their
college financial aid application. The session will include time to discuss school district
obligations and best practice strategies.

FACILITATOR
Christi DeChamps MSW, APSW, SSW
Consultant - School Social Worker, Center of Collaboration,
Assistance, Resources and Education (CARE)

FAFSA Financial 
Aid Changes
Supporting Unaccompanied
Homeless Youth and Foster
Care Youth Access to College

DETAILS

QUESTIONS?WHO SHOULD ATTEND?
McKinney Vento Homeless Liaisons, Foster Care Point
of Contacts, high school School Social Workers &
School Counselors, and/or other Student Services
Dept school staff. 

Christi DeChamps MSW, APSW, SSW
Consultant - School Social Worker
(920) 236-0549 I cdchamps@cesa6.org

Katie Sell I  Program Assistant
(920) 236-0545  I  ksell@cesa6.org

Register ONLINE at: 
www.cesa6.org/events

Cost: $40 per person
2 Session to choose from:

01/23/2024: 12:30 PM - 2:00 PM
01/25/2024: 9:00 AM - 10:30 AM

Modality: Virtual via Zoom

mailto:cdechamps@cesa6.org
mailto:ksell@cesa6.org
http://www.cesa6.org/events

